Work for 30 March- 3 April 2020



Hi Children,
This is Ms. Finegan here.  I hope you are all well. I miss seeing you all and hearing all your wonderful stories and news but I look forward to hearing about all the things you have been doing to keep busy at home when we are back to school.  I know that I gave you school work to do and I know that this might be hard to do at home with little brothers or sisters.  Please don’t worry if you don’t get it all done.  Remember, all I want is for you to try your best with your school work and remember making mistakes is part of learning.
Use this time to spend some time with your family and do things that you might not be able to do normally.  Play games, read, go out into the garden and watch some nice family movies.  Most important of all is to look after each other and try to help out at home. 
A special happy birthday to Cáit whose birthday we missed in school.  We will sing happy birthday to you when we are back.
I will see you all soon.
Ms. Finegan

Work for 30 March- 3 April

Dear Parents and Children,
I have emailed the work for next week to all parents today.  This is just some work you could be doing with your child if you so wish.  Please don’t feel pressurised to complete this work as I know all family situations are different at this very difficult time.
If you had any difficulty receiving the email please get in touch with the school.

Hope you are all keeping safe and well.

Ms. Finegan
